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TALBOT COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTRICAL EXAMINERS 

MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER 16, 2017 MEETING 

 

ATTENDEES 

Chris Kleppinger Grace Davis 

Tim Fluharty   

Don English 

Robert Jump 

 

Meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Mr. Chris Kleppinger. 

 

Minutes from the October 19, 2017 meeting were presented by Mr. Christopher Kleppinger. No 

corrections were made. A motion was made by Mr. Timothy Fluharty to approve the minutes as 

written, seconded by Mr. Don English and was approved unanimously.   

 

OLD BUSINESS 

The Floodplain Text Amendment has not been approved by the County Council; still being reviewed 
by the Office of Law.  
 
Review of the RFP for Electrical Inspection Services. 
  

NEW BUSINESS 

Review of license applications.  

2 complaints were discussed.  The first complaint was for a failed electrical inspection at 3772 
Seymour Drive in the Town of Trappe. Another complaint was received concerning faulty electrical 
work by an unlicensed individual on 5690 Leeward Lane in Tilghman.  A motion was made by Mr. 
Don English and seconded by Mr. Tim Fluharty for complainants to appear at the December 
meeting.  Letters were sent via US mail to complainants.  

MDIA/Mark Adams was contacted via email to hold any inspections for Forrester Electric until a 
complaint could be resolved. Mr. Forrester and Mr. Chris Kleppinger had a phone conversation in 
which it was decided and then relayed to MDIA that the hold on Forrester Electric inspections would 
be lifted.  

Reappointments for Board of Electrical Examiners will be held by the Talbot County Council. 

Meeting was adjourned at 2:06 p.m. by Mr. Robert Jump.  
 
Next meeting will take place on December 21, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 


